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Upcoming Birthdays 

 

 

 

 

Wise Words 
“These commandments that I give you 
today are to be on your hearts. Im-
press them on your children. Talk 
about them when you sit at home and 
when you walk along the road, when 
you lie down and when you get up.” 

Deuteronomy 6:6-7 

Upcoming   Events 
Friday, November 11: 
NO SCHOOL 
Remembrance Day 

Monday, November 14: 
Christmas Shoe Boxes Deadline 

November 15-18: 
Mrs. Fischer will be gone for Education 
Council Meetings 

Thursday, November 17: 
Crazy Sock Day 

Friday, November 18 @ 8:30 am:  
PAC Meeting in the library 

Vision Testing (Grades K, 3 & 6) 
Return form if testing NOT wanted 

Friday, November 25: 
Next Newsletter 

Monday, November 28: 
Purdy’s Order Deadline 
Poinsettia Order Deadline 

Friday, November 30: 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  
open to new families 

Monday, December 5 
ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
(For Perfect Attendance in November) 

NO SCHOOL 

Don’t forget! There is NO SCHOOL 

on Friday , November 11. Take a 

moment with your family to remem-

ber the veterans of Canada and oth-

er countries who 

have sacrificed so 

that we can enjoy 

the freedom we 

have.      

 

 

 
Operation  

Christmas Child 
Don’t forget to bring your filled 

shoeboxes back to the school for us 

to take to the distributing centre. 

The deadline for having the shoe-

boxes filled and back to the school is 

Monday, November 14. 

Outstanding Bills 

Parents, please be sure to settle any 

outstanding fees for registration, logos, 

etc.  If you need to, please contact us to 

make financial arrangements. We are 

flexible.  

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

CRAZY SOCK DAY 

Bring in a new pair of socks  

OR 

$2.00 

By Thursday , November 17 

And wear your own crazy socks 

On Thursday, November 17 

All socks and money collected 

Will go to a 

local homeless shelter package 

TREAT DAY 

December 5 
Did you have PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
in November? That means you were 
never absent or late.  If so, we will 
have a treat for you to celebrate!! 

We hope you enjoy your treat!! 

Kindergarten 
Registration 

Do you need to register a child going 

into Kindergarten next school year? 

YES? - Please indicate “Yes” on the 

form (sent with the last newsletter) 

and return the form to the office be-

fore November 30. We will send a reg-

istration form if needed. 

NO? - Please indicate “No” on the form 

and return it before November 30. 

Kindergarten Registration opens to new 

families on November 30. 

Progress Report  

Envelopes 

Please don’t forget to return 
them to the office!  

We reuse these for the next 



 

Principal’s Hours     Mondays, 

Wednesdays & Thursdays:    8 am - 4 pm      

Will be absent Nov. 15-18 

For Education Council Meetings                                    

New Logo patches are 

now available. 

$6/patch  

<<<    A HUGE THANK YOU to the so many of you that 

offered to help install the chalkboard in the library!! Mr. 

Skrinnikoff and Mr. Prohoroff won the privilege of being 

the ones to install it. THANK YOU!! 


